Minutes of Budget Workshop held August 6, 2001

Budget workshop with the following present: Mayor Horace Fincher; Aldermen
Juan Garcia, Gerry Elias, Mark Bowen, Erik Dahler; City Secretary Josie

Campa. Alderman Trouart was absent.

Visitors: Julie Dunnavant.

Mayor Fincher opened the workshop at 6:30 p.m. The Mayor and City
Secretary reviewed the proposed budgets for the water, gas and sewer

funds with Council.

Workshop adjourned at 7:25 p.m.
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